
January 4, 2021

Columbia Gorge News
600 E. Port Marina Way Ste. B
Hood River, OR 97031

The Goldendale Sentinel
117 W. Main
Goldendale, WA 98620

Please run the following notice in the Columbia Gorge News 
and the Goldendale Sentinel once during the weeks of January 
11, and 18, 2021.  Thank you!

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Port of Klickitat is updating its Small Works and 
Professional Services Rosters.  Service providers wishing to 
be added to either roster must submit an application to the 
Port.  Application forms may be requested by calling the Port 
at 509-493-1655, emailing bsnyder  @portofklickitat.com  , or 
downloading the PDF form on the Port’s website at 
www.portofklickitat.com/office/.
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